
 
 

 
         

                                       
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
It has been a great first 
month here at the 
International School in 
the Grade Two 
classroom.  I hope you 
are enjoying this time of 
the year as the new 
season kicks in.   
 
The students have 
been learning to add 
two digit numbers and 
estimate numbers to 
the nearest ten. We 
have been learning to 
round numbers by 
playing games and 

solving problems in 
class. The 'Reindeer 
Round Up' game was a 
fun yet challenging 
activity for all students 
in the classroom.  
 
The children have 
been learning about 
the continents and 
oceans through songs 
and hands-on 
activities.  
 
We have been busy 
learning about the 
Butterfly Life Cycle in 
class and focusing on 
identifying the 

different phases of the 
cycle from the egg all 
the way to the 
butterfly through a 
process called 
Metamorphosis.  
 
In art, the students 
have been making 
many crafts for the 
new season and have 
been decorating the 
classroom with autumn 
wreaths and 
illustrations. They have 
also been learning to 
experiment with 
different colors and 
shades in their art work. 
 
 
 

Miss. Sandra 
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

 
4th October- Empathy 
Day 
11th October- 
Thanksgiving  
29th October- Pumpkin 
Day 

 
 
 

 
 


